Dear Scrutiny Panel Members,

In response to the e mail below from the organisers of Jersey Live | don't think that events such as Jersey
Live,Battle of Flowers, Jersey International Air Display etc should have to pay any more for policing.

In fact these events should be subsidised even more than at present by the States (i.e. Our Taxes). They are
good for the island economy, will attract visitors and add to the quality of Jersey life.

Yours faithfully

Allan Lawson



